

March 08, 2019

Information Letter no. 07-2019

Dear Member Federations,

I would also like to remind you that the Ordinary Congress has been scheduled on June 17, 2019 which means that in accordance with article 3.5.2 of the Statute of the EFC any issues and proposals of a Member Federation to be discussed at the Congress have to be submitted in writing to the General Secretariat at least two months before the opening of the Congress, according our understanding **before 17.04.2019**.

In order to prepare our documents for this Congress we kindly ask you to inform us whether your president or his representative (with proxy) will attend the congress, or whether you will give your proxy to another federation. We are going also to prepare a list of delegates for signature and lists with names and functions which will be placed on the tables, that is why I have prepared special "Form".

For your convenience I have attached the "Proxy Form" and "Form" to this letter, which should be submitted to General Secretariat **before 17.04.2019.**

Thank you very much in advance for your cooperation and please do not miss indicated deadline.

In attachment:

- "Proxy form"
- "Form"

Best regards,

Jacek SŁUPSKI

Secretary General